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Private Water Systems Program 
 
Private Water Systems, including wells, cisterns, hauled water storage and ponds used for 
drinking water, are regulated by the Ohio Department of Health and Ohio Administrative Code 
(OAC 3701-28).   
 
In accordance with the regulations, permits must be issued by the Trumbull County Combined 
Health District prior to installing or altering any private water system.  Before final approval, 
private water systems are inspected and the water is tested for coliform bacteria and E.coli, 
and a safe- negative water sample is required for the private water system to be approved.   
 
We also conduct testing on existing private water systems.  Water testing applications and fee 
information is available on our website. 
  
Private Water Systems Contractors are registered with the Ohio Department of Health.  Lists 
are available at either odh.gov or tcchd.org.   
 
Potable water haulers register in the county they are located. These vehicles are inspected on 
an annual basis to ensure the delivery of safe potable water to residents.  A list of water 
haulers is also provided to the Ohio Department of Health for access in case of a natural 
disaster.   
 

Visit us at www.tcchd.org  
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